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Dear Tom Quinn, 
 
Congratulations to you and everyone at your school on your excellent performance last year. At SSAT 
we believe it’s important to celebrate and share the success stories of schools across the network who 
have gone above and beyond, so I’m delighted to announce that your school has won an SSAT 
Educational Outcomes award: your school is in the top in the top 10% of schools nationally for progress 
in the 2017 end of KS4 examinations. This is based on your students’ best 8 average point scores at 
key stage 4.  
 
Congratulations on your SSAT Educational Outcomes Award, sponsored by Lexonik 
 

Available only to SSAT network members, the awards are based on data from the SSAT Educational 
Outcomes database – a unique performance analysis tool combining DfE and Ofsted sources, showing 
data for every state-funded school in the country. You can use it to compare your performance with 
other schools, and at SSAT we use it to identify SSAT Educational Outcomes Awards winners.  
 

Watch out for your SSAT Educational Outcomes Award Winner logo which will be emailed to you 
shortly, to add to your website and stationery. The email will also contain a press release template to 
help you to communicate your success to your local press and community. 
 
Celebrate your success at a regional SSAT Educational Outcomes Awards ceremony 
 

I’m delighted to offer you an invitation to a celebration event, at no extra cost, to take place in your 
region during the summer term. Your SSAT Relationship Manager will be in touch soon with further 
details on the date, venue and how you can ensure you can be there to receive your award alongside 
other high-performing schools in your area. I look forward to seeing you there to present you with your 
SSAT Educational Outcomes Award certificate personally. Your constant hard work and dedication is 
an inspiration to the community which we’re proud to highlight and share with the SSAT network.  
 

You can access the SSAT Educational Outcomes database online at any time by signing into the 
Exchange, at ssatuk.co.uk/the-exchange. To see details of your school’s performance, simply apply 
the relevant filters on the spreadsheet. If you need help, please email your Relationship Manager on 
RMteam@ssatuk.co.uk. 
 

Sincere congratulations once again from everyone at SSAT to you, your team and your students. Your 
Relationship Manager will be in touch shortly to discuss your attendance at the celebration event. 
 
With best wishes, 
 
 
 
Sue Williamson, Chief Executive 

Tom Quinn 
Executive Headteacher 
St John Plessington Catholic College 
Old Chester Road 
Wirral 
Merseyside 
CH63 7LF 


